QUILTS KINGSTON 2015
“Quilts by Children”

} { TO: ALL MEMBERS OF THE
! KINGSTON HEIRLOOM QUILTERS
LIMESTONE QUILTERS’ GUILD

The Quilts Kingston-2015 planning committee is introducing a new entry category to
exhibit "Quilts by Children". Any child may enter a quilted item in the show as long as the
item meets the following guidelines:

1) Child is 14 years or under at any time during 2015.

2) Item circumference does not exceed 240 inches.

3) Child must be sponsored by a LQG or KHQ member. A member may sponsor only
one child.

4) Entry could be done by one child or done as a group entry.

5) Child must sew the quilt top and the binding. Quilting does not need to be done by
child.

6) Items will not be judged.

7) All children, whether as an individual or as a group, will receive a participation
ribbon.

In order to plan for this exhibit, please indicate your intention by including this
information on the Quilts Kingston-2015 questionnaire. Please submit completed
questionnaires to Anne Dickson on or before 2014 December 10 (Christmas dinner
meeting).

Thank you for your co-operation.



